
From: stewart coppins  

Sent: May 6, 2016 11:23 AM 

To: Morgan, Josh <joshmorgan@london.ca> 

 

Can you clarify if any by-laws exist to feeding squirrels or chipmunks food? I would hope that 

this is banned due to the ecologically unsupported population of squirrels I now have in my 

neighbourhood due to this practice. 

  

Thank you for your time in addressing this email. 

  

Stewart Coppins, BHSc, MPH 
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